PRAJA-RAAG

(Research, Analysis, Advocacy Group - furthering on the discussions at ‘praja.in’)

- - - - - - - - - -

Koramangala,

Bangalore 560034

4th July, ‘12
Member, Town Planning, Bangalore Development Authority, 

T Chowdaiah Road, Kumarapark (West), 

Bangalore-560020.

Dear Sir

Sub: Suggestions for incorporation into CDP-2035

Firstly, we believe the city has to spell out its vision - not in terms of just motherhood statements, but, in fairly specific terms.

It is fairly clear that we have to design our cities providing for primacy to public transport, and, alongwith it, for pedestrians and cyclists, and even NMV's. The roads of course need to be there for reaching goods, services, etc, and select runs of personalised forms of transport (cars, bikes, etc), but, for which privilege, the citizen will have to pay a much higher price.

Many cities in the world, notably Singapore, London, New York, Paris, Amsterdam, etc have already adopted the above principles, in general. As such, once we too are agreed on them, we can also adopt some of their practices (like London's congestion charging, etc), based on which suits us best.

And, once we have decided on this kind of a vision for the city, as far as mobility is concerned, then it becomes the guiding principle for every facet of planning thereafter, from which no deviations are possible, unless it is changed by 75% of the voters in say a referendum of some sort.

Talking of "public transport", there is a most cost effective and ideal solution for connecting the city with its hinterland, which is the Commuter Rail Service (CRS), which is gaining a lot of attention amongst the citizenry as "Namma Railu", after the recent release of the RITES report on it. Though there is a passing mention of it in the CDP-2015, it did not receive any attention till now. The scheme needs to be incorporated into the CDP-2035.

Once the visioning exercise is comptete, hopefully taking the above into consideration, the other detailed planning can follow, again in consultation with the people.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Thanking you,

Yours truly,

for PRAJA-RAAG,

sd/-
Muralidhar Rao
(President)

